
Announcements | July 16, 2025 
 

NVFC Pastoral Team 

With Leslie concluding her pastoral ministry among us at the end of July, the shape of pastoral ministry at NVFC is 
changing. We are currently seeking to add three part-time roles to our pastoral team. Perhaps you are being called to 
consider one of these essential responsibilities. Maybe, you see someone else within the Meeting with the gifts, faith, and 
potential calling to serve in one of these roles. In either case, please look over the attached document and contact Colin 
(colin@northvalleyfriends.org) if you have an interest or would like to suggest a name for consideration. 
 

Cards for Leslie 

After serving on North Valley’s pastoral team in several roles over several years, Leslie is concluding her time on staff and as 
lead pastor at the end of this month. Cards are being collected to shower Leslie with words of affirmation, gratitude, and 
love. There are blank cards available in the foyer, or you can drop off or mail your own card to the meetinghouse. There 
will be a dessert potluck to celebrate Leslie on Sunday, August 31st.  
 

Volunteers Needed for Youth Programming 
As we organize youth programming at North Valley that prioritizes meaningful activities for both our middle and high school 
students, we need to gather a team of caring, committed volunteers who are passionate about walking alongside our youth. If 
you feel a spark of interest in being part of this, please let Steph know! steph@northvalleyfriends.org 
  

Students! We want to hear from you! If you have ideas or concerns about youth activities, please don't hesitate to reach out 
to Steph. This is your group. Let’s make it happen! 
  

No Children’s Worship This Week | Sunday, July 20 

We would love to have the children stay in with the adults for the service, so there will be no Children’s Worship this 
Sunday, July 20th. The Nursery will still be open and staffed. Children’s Worship will resume on July 27th.  
 

Update your Address Book 

Colin Saxton has a NV email address! Please update his contact information so that any North Valley related business goes to 
colin@northvalleyfriends.org rather than his Everence email. Thanks!  
 
Recycling Event | Friday, August 1 

The Newberg Sustainable Solutions group is hosting another plastics recycling event this Friday. Help keep plastic out of our 
environment and educate yourself about how and what can be recycled! Bring your hard-to-recycle numbered plastic 
(except #7) and Styrofoam to Newberg First United Methodist Church (1205 Deborah Road) on Friday, August 1st, from 
4:30-6 pm. A small donation to help cover the costs is appreciated. Hope to see you there! 
 
Cereal Potluck | Sunday, August 3 

Save the date! Our annual cereal potluck is Sunday, August 3rd at 10:00 am in the fellowship hall. More details to come. 
 

Evening Gatherings at the Saxton’s  

Janine & Colin Saxton are hosting a Thursday evening gathering twice each month; the next gathering is next week, July 24th. 
Friends are welcome to come when it suits your schedule and for as much of the evening as you choose. There will be a light 
supper beginning at 6:30pm. Then from 7:00-7:45pm there will be Bible study (mutual sharing as we read through a New 
Testament book together). And from 7:45 to 8:30pm, there will be silent/open worship, concluding with prayer. Please let 
Colin or Janine know if you plan to attend!  
 

Youth Events 

 Outdoor Movie Night - Middle and high school students are invited to an outdoor movie night at NV tomorrow 
evening, July 17th from 7 to 9. Bring a chair. There will be popcorn and Italian sodas!  

 Summer Youth Group - No youth group this week (July 16th).  

 Donuts! Youth are invited to join Steph in the youth room for donuts and fun on the 2nd and 4th Sunday each month 
at 10:15 am before programmed worship. See you there, July 27th! 

If you have any questions about youth programming, contact Steph St. Cyr - steph@northvalleyfriends.org  



 

   

THIS WEEK AT NORTH VALLEY 

JULY 17 7:00pm Youth Event: Outdoor Movie Night - NVFC 

 20 9:30am Unprogrammed Worship 

  10:45am Programmed Worship 

   No Children’s Worship this Week 

 21 7:00pm Basketball night - gym 

 

Links 
  ** Zoom Link for Programmed worship on Sundays | 10:45am ** 

Tithely Giving Form  
Laundry Sign-up | Newberg Drop-In Center 

Directory Update Form 
 

2025-2026 Budget (July-Jun) General Fund Tithes and Offering 

Donations are accepted at northvalleyfriends.org 
 

  

Need more info? E-mail office@northvalleyfriends.org   

July 2025 Tithes/Offerings     $18,333.33 

July 2025 Tithes/Offerings Received through 7.13.25 
 

$11,205.00 

Percent of Month's Projected Tithes/Offerings Received: 61.12% 

Previous Budget Cycle Budgeted Tithes/Offerings (Jan-Jun 25): $118,944.00 

Tithes/Offerings Received (Jan-Jun 25): 
  

$105,698.51 

Percent of Budget/Offerings Received (Jan-Jun 25): 
 

88.86% 

Emergency/Benevolent Fund Balance:     $2,045.68 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
Cereal Potluck | August 3 

Celebration for Leslie | August 31 
GFU Serve Day | September 10 

https://linktr.ee/nvfc
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89888866129
https://give.tithe.ly/?formId=c27529e3-6865-11ee-90fc-1260ab546d11
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1TDac4fDHUgd6zi4-6DBPMGpOqaYeFh9ikhNvW-MZnmI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdrp5ea8to1OFhIy-1fwEmRgOVyMPqa8obFQEJ1UZLPg6frLA/viewform?usp=sf_link

